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Staff Training Procedure


Glasgow City Council is committed to providing development opportunities for staff.  All staff will have equal access to training and development opportunities.  The following guidelines will apply:
· In autumn term each member of staff will have an opportunity to meet with the Head Teacher to discuss development needs.  This is in line with the Council policy on Personal Development Planning.  

· The meeting will be relaxed and will focus on staff strengths, and areas individuals feel they would like to develop.  It will be based on the competency Framework.  The outcome will be recorded.  Targets for improvement and Professional Development opportunities will be identified.  These might include training courses, Open Doors events, professional reading, visits to other establishments to share good practice or job shadowing.
· All staff have been trained in using the online CPD Manager.  Training courses are advertised and can be booked using this system.  Individuals are responsible for booking courses which interest them, and which are relevant to their development needs.  The CPD co-ordinator has responsibility for approving courses which have been requested.  This is currently the Head Teacher.
· When staff members have attended a training course they will complete an evaluation sheet. This will be kept in their personnel folder.  They will also make available any notes or other materials for other staff to read, and cascade relevant information.
· Each year there are 5 in-service days, which are set aside for staff development.  Sometimes an event is organised centrally which will benefit staff across the sector.  Otherwise training or development activities will be organised by the Head of Establishment which will benefit all staff.  This will generally be linked to the school Improvement Plan.

· In the spring term, each member of staff will have an opportunity to meet with the Head Teacher to review their Personal Development Plan.  This will be an informal meeting, focusing on progress made towards the identified targets.  This is in line with the Council policy on Personal Development Planning.
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